
WNEAC Meeting Notes

January 5, 2022   Attendees:  Donna Suevo, Richard Cole, Barb Pollarine, Shari Donath

-New member Shari Donath was introduced.  She  is a longtime volunteer with Audubon 
Society, a native plant expert, background in landscape design and is also a volunteer with the 
Patrician Society.  Welcome Shari.

-Committee agreed to table the discussion of recycling grant opportunities to give the group 
some time to review all of the materials.

-Group discussed new outreach activities.  Information will now be added to What’s Up West 
Norriton e-newsletter.  Donna met with Jason Bobst, township manager, to gain access to EAC 
committee section of township website.  

-Marty Miller was unable to attend meeting.  No update on Ready for 100 was available as a 
result.

-Monarch butterfly update.  EAC members continued discussion of having a demonstration 
garden established on township build grounds.  This will move ahead in spring 2022.

-Donna shared information about the EAC Network Conference taking place virtually on 
February 26, 2022.  EAC members will be registering to participate to learn more about state 
initiatives and how EAC committees can work together and tackle important issues for their 
communities.

Meeting adjourned at 7:48 pm

Next meeting: February 2, 2022 at 7 pm




